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We sat down with our Grace Miller 2022 awardee, Simran R., to talk about her work with YSP, her recent 

trip to Moldova and how young members can get involved with the community. 

 

Simran received the Grace Miller award during Saturday's Annual Gathering Festival 2022. 

 

The nominations for Simran are summarised below: 

 

She has supported UPF events by taking notes and moderating high level sessions. She has volunteered at 

church, serving and taking care of the younger members. She organised and facilitated a sisters HDH 

weekly gathering - many young women came together to study True Mother's autobiography. She also 

serves as the communications officer for Youth and Students for Peace in the Europe and Middle East 

region. 

 

She's hard-working conscientious, always ready to support the Universal Peace Federation, the Women's 

Federation for World Peace and YSP events. She is bright cheerful, smiling all the time and very caring 

giving to others and taking care of the younger second generation with a kind and warm heart. 

 

Indeed she's a team player. She is also faithful and understands Divine Principle well. She is always 

supporting in our church community at Sunday school and worship singing. Generally a very thoughtful 

young woman has great potential for future leadership. 

 

Watch the interview below or directly on Vimeo. 

 

 


